
 

 

Year 1 Newsletter: Spring Term, Week 8 

This week in class 1C 

On Tuesday, Year 6 gave an inspiring assembly on Ancient Greece and showed the 
beautiful models of the Parthenon they had made. 

In Maths, children learned about positional language: forwards, backwards, right, 
left, clockwise and anti-clockwise. See if they can turn a quarter turn clockwise this 
weekend! They also found fractions of numbers, using a bead string to split 20 into 4 
equal parts. 

 

In English, children revised suffixes and conjunctions, something they had 
difficulty with in the assessment. They also practised writing ‘adjective, adjective 
noun’ as a writing technique in their stories. 

Congratulations to the children for coming in wearing amazing costumes for World 
Book Day. Children tried to read as much as possible during the day and even 
managed to read 4 books in one day! 

 



 

 

Below children are working as a team to put up a tarpaulin at Forest School: 

 



Below two children are practising debating in P4C where they learn to disagree 
respectfully. Other children listen in and give feedback on the quality of the 
speaking and listening. 

 

Things to Remember 

 Great Fire of London Performance Change – Now Monday 18th March 2024. 
Don’t miss it!  Straight afterwards, you are welcome to come into our 
classroom for a Book Look. 
 

 Our fourth Feel Good Friday is nearly upon us! We will be celebrating Red 
Nose Day (Comic Relief) on Friday 15th March. During the day, the children 
will learn about the work of Comic Relief and how they can support those 
who are less fortunate. Please see the letter sent by Miss Inglott with details of 
how we will be raising money for this important cause, as well as 
information on how to purchase red noses and donate. 
 

 Please remember to book places (maximum of 2 per family) for 
Grandparents and Friends Morning on the last day of term, Wednesday 27th 
March. 
https://stjamesjunior.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
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